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Better be safe than sorry: now also for

accounting professionals

In a judgment of the Ghent Business Court, Dendermonde division, of 18

October 2021, the founders of a bankrupt company managed to have their

accountant, who had assisted in drawing up their financial plan, indemnify

them for half the amount of their founder’s liability. The court held that the

accountant had failed in his duty to provide advice towards the founders.

What does that mean for accounting professionals? We list the principles.

This article is available in Dutch and French.

Mechelsesteenweg 127A, b1 - 2018 Antwerp

Regentschapsstraat 58 PO box 8 - 1000 Brussels

t.  +32 3 260 98 60 | +32 2 790 44 44 

info@schoups.be 

www.schoups.com 

tel:+3232609860|+3227904444
mailto:info@schoups.be
/var/web/vd18181/releases/27/public/www.schoups.com

